A brief reference to the aid provided by the Republic of Azerbaijan to the State of
Palestine

In December 2023, $2,000,000 was donated to UNRWA for providing aid to civilians
in the Gaza strip facing the humanitarian crises.

In April 2023, in response to the joint appeal of the Secretary General of the
Organization of Islamic Cooperation (OIC) and the head of UNRWA, $50,000 was
allocated to support the activities of the Developmental Waqf Fund for the
Palestinian Refugees;

In 2022, in response to the request from the UN Secretary General, $88,235
(150,000 manats) was donated to UNRWA,

In 2021, in response to the appeal of the OIC Secretary General, $200,000 was
donated to UNRWA to help eliminate the socio-economic difficulties caused by the
pandemic in Palestine;

In 2020, in response to the OIC Secretary General's appeal, $300,000 was donated
to UNRWA to support efforts against the pandemic in Palestine;

In 2018, a contribution of $200,000 was made to UNRWA;

In 2014, a financial contribution of $637,512 (500,000 manats) was allocated to
UNRWA in order to provide financial assistance to Palestine due the humanitarian
crisis and the dire situation in the Gaza region resulting from Israel's military
operations;

In 2012, a financial contribution of $100,000 was allocated to UNRWA due to the
humanitarian situation in the Gaza region of Palestine.

Other aid provided to Palestine:

In 2018, 2019, 2021 and 2022, Palestinian students benefited from the education
grant programs for citizens of OIC and NAM member countries, established by the
relevant decrees of the President of the Republic of Azerbaijan;

In 2018 and 2019, Palestinian diplomats participated in advanced training courses
for diplomats of foreign countries at ADA University, organized by Azerbaijan
International Development Agency (AIDA).




